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Mr Rob Noble Our ref: PP_2012_GOSF_010_00

Chief Executive Officer
Central Coast Council
PO Box 21

GOSFORD NSW 2250

Aftn: Bruce Ronan

Dear Mr Noble

Planning Proposal PP_2012_GOSF_010_00 — Withdrawal of Planning Proposal

| refer to Council’s correspondence advising of Council’'s withdrawal of Planning
Proposal PP_2012_GOSF_010_00 for land at Woy Woy Road, Woy Woy Bay for the
purpose of a Resource Recovery Facility.

| have considered Council’s request and determined that this Planning Proposal
should not proceed. As the delegate of the Minister for Planning, in accordance with
section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, | have
decided to alter the Gateway determination dated 8 August 2012 (as altered) for
PP_2012_GOSF_010_00 to not proceed with the Planning Proposal.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Ms Louise Starkey
at the Department’s Gosford office on (02) 4348 5000.

Yours sincerely

g

5/9/2016

Monica Gibson

Director Regions, Hunter and Central Coast
Planning Services

Hunter & Central Coast Region — Central Coast Office - Level 3 107-109 Mann Street (PO BOX 1148) Gosford
NSW 2250 Phone: 02 4348 5000 Website planning.nsw.gov.au



